Chris O'Brien
“

From: jsyhorizon <jsyhorizon@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 7:44 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: New Boat tax and personnal proprty tax on boats.

I am voicing my concern on the new tax on boats considered for implementation and want you to vote no to this
legistature.

In addition, want you to vote no for any petsonnel property tax on a boat each year.

These are both overreach by go ernment to devoid the common man of there pursuit of a recreational activity in rhode
island waters.

Pleasr votevthese down.
Sincerely,

Captain John Yanusas



